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This area features CKC events for the coming two weeks. For
detailed info, use the graphic to check our website calendar.

NOVEMBER
Board Meeting, 7 pm: Hybrid Meeting
In-person at Geneva Public Library;  Zoom info
Meeting ID: 898 2268 0609. Passcode: 103075
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The Election is this week and it is intense. The Supreme Court upheld voter
records purge just days before this historic election and mis/dis-information is
running rampant in our country, making our post election messaging just as
important as all of the work we’ve put in going into this Election. 

There is no time to rest, but there is hope.

ELECTION DAY5

Third Thursday Cocktails
Windmille Grille, Batavia
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Illinois Voter Guide
Do you have people ask you about who to vote for,

who’s running, are they registered? Answers to those
questions and more can be found at

https://illinoisvoterguide.org/

Leagues of Women Voters
collaborate with Kane County
Elections Office to promote
voter trust By Hannah Soukup

November 1, 2024

https://lwvckcil.com/calendar
https://www.shawlocal.com/kane-county-chronicle/2024/11/01/leagues-of-women-voters-collaborate-with-kane-county-elections-office-to-promote-voter-trust/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89822680609?pwd=OhOPyzGU5MZWa5cmO6DJztzuMBV1r6.1


The Voter
Nov 4 2024

Stay Connected & Informed
lwvckcil@gmail.com

Membership
Dues

Send your check to:
PO Box 12

Batavia, IL 60510

Community Events?

Do you know of any upcoming community events that our League could participate in to increase our
visibility? Let us know at LWVCKCIL@gmail.com. Use the subject line “Community Events”.

We’re excited to announce our participation
in the St. Charles 2024 Electric Christmas

Parade. The parade will be held on Saturday,
November 30th. Watch your email for more

information and opportunities to participate.

CKC will be a proud sponsor of the Batavia
2024 Celebration of Lights Festival. We will

be decorating a tree on Christmas Tree Lane
as well as having an information table on
Sunday, December 1st during the Festival.
You’ll want to watch your email for more

info and opportunities to participate.


